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To the Science Editor 

Editorial Office – WJR 

 

 

 We would like to thank to the Science Editor of the World Journal of Respirology who 

reviewed our paper entitled “Like father, like son: pulmonar thromboembolism due to 

inflammatory or hereditary condition? Two simultaneous case reports” for all suggestions. 

 We are resubmitting the paper corrected version. Please find it attached. 

             

Science Editor suggestions and our actions: 

- Need of language polishing: we improved the manuscript writing, as well as the table and 

pictures; then the whole manuscript was reviewed by a native English speaker (from England); 

- The authors did not provide original pictures: done; 

- Inclusion of PubMed numbers and DOI citation numbers in the references: done; 

- Throughout revision: done. 

 

 We hope now the paper satisfies all the WJR standards. 

 Best regards. 

 

 

           Pedro Hannun (corresponding author) & coauthors 

 

 


